ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref SJU/RO/STU/06/2025-26 August 8, 2025

NOTICE

As per the University Calendar, Prathibha was scheduled to be held on August 9, 2025.
This has been tentatively postponed. In view of this postponement, there will be regular
classes conducted on August 9, 2025.

Swagath, which was supposed to be held today, has also been tentatively postponed.

%-( REGISTRAR

REGISTRAR
St Joseph's University
To, #36P‘&1§: mkold
Students of the University Bcng’aluu -%hso 027
GE,
e Deans
e \Website
« Office Copy

P.O. Box 27094, # 36, Lalbagh Road, Bengaluru - 560027. | Ph: 2221 1429, 2227 4079

Website : www.sjc.ac.in | E-mail : admin(@sjc.ac.in



